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June 30, 2021 
 
Hon. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission 888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC  20426 
 
Re:  New York Independent System Operator, Inc. Central Hudson Gas & 

Electric Corporation; Docket No. ER20-715-001. 
 
Dear Secretary Bose, 

 The New York Independent System Operator, Inc. (“NYISO”) is making this filing 
on behalf of Central Hudson Gas and Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson”) to re-submit 
Central Hudson’s offer of settlement in the above-referenced proceeding within the e-
Tariff system.1 

 
Respectfully, 
 
/s/Paul A. Colbert 
 
Paul A. Colbert 
Associate General Counsel- 
Regulatory Affairs 

 
 

 

 

                                                 

1 NYISO is submitting this filing on Central Hudson’s behalf solely in its role as the tariff administrator for the 
NYISO Open Access Transmission Tariff (“OATT”). The burden of demonstrating that the proposed tariff 
amendments are just and reasonable rests on Central Hudson, the sponsoring party. The NYISO takes no position on 
any substantive aspect of the filing at this time. Capitalized terms not otherwise defined here shall have the meaning 
specified in the NYISO OATT. 


